
Dear Lee-Scott Academy Families, 
 
After very careful consideration and in support of the health and wellness of all in our 
community, Lee-Scott Academy will suspend in-person classes and begin our transition to 
online learning, effective immediately, for three weeks. ​The school will be closed March 16, 
2020 - April 3, 2020, with classes resuming on Monday, April 6, 2020​.  
 
Although we have no knowledge of any confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our school community, 
we feel this pivot to remote learning is the most prudent decision for us to make. ​Information 
related to remote learning will be forthcoming. ​To evaluate our families needs as we 
transition, please take a few minutes to complete the online survey so our IT department and 
administrators can work together to assess our families needs. Click the link to complete - 
https://forms.gle/gLqoKqqrMVSxfFyH9 
 
AISA has suspended all AISA sponsored activities effective Sunday, March 15, 2020 
through Sunday, April 5, is 2020.​ This suspension will include all AISA sanctioned athletic 
events and academic programs/competitions. Individual coaches and faculty members 
responsible for athletic and academic teams will communicate with you about plans for practices 
and competitions once we receive further information from AISA at the end of this time period. 
In addition, all school-related events have been suspended through April 5. ​We will evaluate 
scheduled school events (Prom, PTO Gala, Band Trip, ACT Test Date, etc.) to determine 
rescheduled dates or plans when our administrative team meets on Monday. 
 
This is not a decision we have made out of fear, but faith. 2 Timothy 1:7 says, “For God has not 
given us a spirit of fear, but of power and of love and of a sound mind.” While COVID-19 is 
impacting our cities, nation and our world in a very significant way, we are confident God is still 
in control. There has never been a moment our God was not loving, and to this day He has a 
purpose and a plan for our lives and this world. 
 
We will continue to evaluate our situation over the next three weeks and provide updates 
through email as well. Thank you for your prayers for our administrative team as we 
communicate with health officials, make tough decisions, and take this situation day by day until 
we know that our faculty, staff, and students can safely return to campus and to a normal school 
year.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Stan Cox 
Head of School 
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